
From: Mohammed Shahjahan Ahmed  

Sent: 23 March 2018 11:36 
To: Jim Whitelegg 

Subject: Renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s License 

 
 

Dear Sirs 

I am writing to you on behalf of United Taxi Drivers Association, and in doing so I represent the sum 

of 89 members of licensed Private Hire and Taxi Drivers from Brighton and Hove City Council. 

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local licensed operators and unions, 

ever since the renewal of Uber’s private hire operator’s license last November, we oppose the 

renewal that is due on 4 May 2018. 

I have been provided with copies of the written submission made by the local licensed operators, 

and I am aware of the union’s submission and support and endorse the points raised by them in 

opposing the renewal of Uber’s private hire operator’s license. 

I also fully support the representations made by the operators and local unions with regard to the 

process for the public hearing in that it lacks openness, fairness and transparency. 

Please acknowledge safe receipt of this email and confirm that it will be placed before the licensing 

panel at the public hearing that will be held on 23 April 2018. 

Yours Faithfully  

Mohammed Shahjahan Ahmed 

Chairperson 

United Taxi Driver’s Association 
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